b4 Daffodil
%= School

Value, Culture and Innovation

Ref. DIS/ PTM/FT/notice/01 7 March 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We would like to inform you that there will be a Parents Teachers Meeting (PTM) on
Saturday, 11 March 2023 from 10:00 am to 12:30 pm. We have attached the PTM time
allocation along with this notice for your reference.

During the PTM, we will be conducting a seminar for Grade - 7 onwards parents at
11:30 am in our auditorium on the Pre-University course under NCC Foundation,UK for
higher study, which is an alternative to A Level and a 1-year course. This course will
provide students with the opportunity to gain admission to 70 overseas countries and

Daffodil International Academy in Bangladesh upon completion.

We strongly encourage all parents to attend this PTM and seminar (Grade: 7 to 10) as it
will provide valuable insights into the course and its benefits for your child's future

education and career opportunities.

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to seeing you at the PTM.

Qs

Nazah Salawat

Vice Principal

Daffodil International School, Uttara
(For Principal)



